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US 19 (34th Street) Repaving from SR 682 (54th Avenue S.) to 22nd Avenue N. 440246-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Construction
Limits from SR 682

(54th Ave S) to
22nd Ave. N

Project Start March 2023
Length 5 miles
City St. Petersburg
County Pinellas
Road 34th Street

South
US 19

Construction
Cost

$23.1 million

Estimated
Completion

Late 2024

Contractor Preferred
Materials, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will repave US 19 (34th St.) between 54th Avenue South
and 22nd Avenue North.

In addition to repaving the roadway, the outside lanes of US 19
between 54th Avenue South and 22nd Avenue South will be
repurposed as business access transit lanes.

Highway lighting will be replaced at the signalized intersections, the
sidewalk will be widened to eight feet on both sides of the roadway
where possible, and medians along the corridor will also be modified
to enhance safety.

Construction is currently underway and is expected to be completed
by the end of 2024. 

*Construction cost includes original construction contract amount
plus approved contract changes. It does not include inspection
oversite.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/484/440246-1-52-01

